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Dear Parents, 
 
 
Dear parents 
I am delighted to inform you that we have now recruited a new teacher for 
Butterflies Class. As from January 2023, Miss Damacus will take charge of the 
class and will remain with the children for the rest of this academic year.  
We are very fortunate to have been able to recruit a trained infant teacher with 
such excellent references and experience and I know you will give her your full 
support.  
 
I realise that continuity for your child is paramount and I know you will help the 
school achieve this through your support for Miss Damacus over the next few 
terms. 
 
Our in-coming head teacher, Mr Skehan, is aware of the change of teacher in 
Butterflies class and will also be supporting Miss Damacus as she takes on this 
important role. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Campbell 
Headteacher 
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